
Walk To
HOPE

The Walk to HOPE

benefitting HOPE, located

in Aitkin, will be hosted

on the Roger Twigg Track

at the Crosby Ironton

High School. This event is

put on by the CI SALT

team. All proceeds from

the walk will go directly

to HOPE in Aitkin. 

This is a

competition

between Aitkin and

Crosby to see

which school will

have more

participants

register. 
Registration is linked on the Crosby
Ironton Community education website.  

Healing Opportunities Provided Equally

Let’s beat Crosby and take home the Hope For All Trophy 

May 8, 2024 at 5:30pm

www.ci.k12.mn.us/page/community-ed


